
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

 
The CollegeBound Foundation Welcomes Four New Board Members  
 
BALTIMORE (Mar. 4, 2015) — Today, the CollegeBound Foundation approved 
four new appointments to its board of directors:  
 

 Mr. Robert D. Biagiotti, Vice President of Customer Operations and 
Chief Customer Officer at Baltimore Gas & Electric Company (BGE)  

 Dr. Timothy Chandler, Interim President of Towson University  

 Mr. David A. Quaranta, Chairman of the Professional Services 
Management Corporation 

 Mr. Marshall W. Taylor, Interim General Counsel of the National 
Association for the Advancement of Colored People (NAACP) 

 
As one of Baltimore City’s largest college access programs, CollegeBound relies 
on its board of directors for programmatic input, financial guidance, oversight and 
strategic support. Since 1988, CollegeBound’s board of directors has included 
many of Baltimore City’s most influential leaders from the financial, civic, legal, 
and nonprofit communities. CollegeBound is proud to welcome its newest board 
members and to continue helping Baltimore City youth achieve the 
transformative power of a college education.   
 
About CollegeBound 
For 26 years, the CollegeBound Foundation has helped underserved and first 
generation students realize their dreams of a college education. Today, 
CollegeBound operates in 18 Baltimore City public high schools, providing full-
time college advisors, need-based funding through “Last Dollar Grants,” and 
administering an annual scholarship portfolio exceeding $1.5 million. For more 
information, please visit collegeboundfoundation.org.  
 

Contact:  
Luke Rettig 
lrettig@collegeboundfoundation.org 
Mobile: (410) 245-7883 
300 Water St, Suite 300 
Baltimore, MD 21202 
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